
This email is to express my strong opposition to HB 
4145.  The definition of "family or household members" is 
excessively broad, and allows an easy way for vindictive or 
disgruntled people to make trouble in this way for 
someone who legally owns a firearm and is no threat to 
anyone.  Furthermore, having to "prove" one's innocence 
is counter to our legal system -- in America we are 
innocent until proven guilty.   
 
The wisest and best way to combat violence with firearms 
is to teach firearm safety to everyone.  A bill to that effect 
is one that I would support. 
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